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Public Hearing Comment Form 

Questions or More Information (301) 645-0555 

Name 
Suzie Miller  

Address 
6812 Jaguar Court 
Waldorf, MD 20603 

Phone 
3017510439  

Email 
skehmiller@verizon.net 

Are you: 
Against Topic 

Comment 
Dear Commissioner…I am completely against bringing back any type of masking mandate to Charles County, even in light of the most 
recent surge of cases. If individuals wish to wear a mask, they are free to do so, but I don’t believe a mandate is warranted. When 
will you and others in a place of authority begin talking about therapeutics and learning to live with this virus which clearly is NOT 
going anywhere? These policies of virtual learning, isolation, and masking are creating even more problems and they clearly are not 
working – The definition of insanity is doing the same thing over and over again and expecting a difference result. The fear campaign 
that has been waged across the country is what is flooding hospitals and medical facilities as people without any symptoms are 
going in just to get a test??? What purpose does this all serve! If the masks and vaccines actually work then Why aren’t they 
working??? I beg of you to stop the madness!!!  
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Thank you, 
Charles County, MD  
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